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FY 19- FY 24 Calvert County Commissioners

Mark C. Cox, Sr. Thomas E. Hutchins, former
Christopher Gadway, former Todd Ireland
Catherine M. Grasso Kelly D. McConkey, former
Earl F. Hance Pat Nutter, former
Mike Hart Evan K. Slaughenhopt, Jr.,, former
Tom Hejl, former Steven R. Weems, former

FY 20 - FY24 State of Maryland’s County Library
Capital Grant Program

Administered by Maryland State Library Agency
Irene Padilla, State Librarian
Renee Croft, Library Facilities Program Manager

Town of North Beach

Donated the property and contributed a grant from the
Department of Housing & Community Development

Calvert Library Foundation provided support to this library capital project thanks
to almost 500 donors and a Campaign Committee of Dr. Mark Frazer (Chair),
Grace Mary Brady and Dr. Duncan Frazer. The largest of these gifts came from:

2023-2024 Calvert Library Staff

Town of Chesapeake Beach In Memory of Gerald Donovan
Fastop/Q-Dog Fuels Martha Grahame
Stallings-Williams American Legion Post 206 Edward B. Howlin, Jr. & Lois A. Howlin
Dr. Mark & Mary Frazer Senator Mike & Patti Miller
Friends of Calvert Library Karen Sherwin

Nancy Sullivan & Peter Hooper
Traders Restaurant and Luckett Family

Patricia Hofmann



THANK YOU TO OUR
CALVERT COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Special Thanks to:

County Staff

e Stephen “CJ" Jones, Capital Projects Sup.

e Jeremy Nenno, Public Works Inspector llI

e Tom Jones, General Services Deputy Dir.

e Jennifer Moreland, Community Resources
Dir.

e Marie Parker, Custodial Supervisor

e Veronica Atkinson, Capital Project Analyst,
former

e Procurement staff

e Finance staff

North Beach & Chesapeake Beach Citizens for
active participation in planning meetings

Chesapeake Beach
e Mayor Patrick Mahoney
e Town Council:
o Valerie Beaudin
o Stewart Cumbo, former
o Derek Favret, former
o Charlie Fink
o Peggy Hartman
o Larry Jaworski
o Greg Morris
o Keith Pardieck
o Staff:
o Holly Wahl, Town Administrator
o Brittany Moran, Town Treasurer

Scheibel Construction
e Nathan Laulis, Construction
Superintendent
e Rich Mellen, Vice-President of Operations
» Joe Schwartz, Project Manager
e Tyler Smith, Intern and Career and

North Beach
Technology Academy Senior or eac

e Mayor Mike Benton
e Mayor Mark Frazer, former
e Town Councill
o Gregg Dotson
o Jane Hagen, former
o Mary Healey
o Mickey Hummel
o Randy Hummel, former
o Lauren Kabler
o Elizabeth Lawton, former
o Gwen Schiada, former
o Paul Troncone
o Ken Wilcox
o Staff
o Donnie Bowen
Richard Crump
Dawn Richardson
Stacy Milor

Colimore Architects
¢ Thomas Terranova, Associate, former
» Ash Belgi, Principal
¢ Charlie Downs, Architect

HBM Architects
o Peter Bolek, President & Director of Design
e James Shook, Principal & Project Manager
o Katie Gaukin, Associate & Interior Designer
» Tiffany Poje, Interior Designer

Calvert Library Foundation Campaign
Committee

e Dr. Mark Frazer, Campaign Chair

e Grace Mary Brady

e Dr. Duncan Frazer

e Scott Deacon, Foundation President

e Lisa Railey, Library Development Specialist

[¢]

[¢)

[e]

Ribbon Cutting Color Guard
Northern High School Navy Defense Cadet Corps



TWIN BEACHES BRANCH HISTORY

Calvert Library Twin Beaches Branch has served
the communities of North Beach and
Chesapeake Beach and the surrounding areas
since 1981 with excellent customer service and
the latest in technology.

In 1981, after the North Beach Volunteer Fire
Department vacated their 1926 firehouse, the
upstairs living quarters were transformed into
the first Twin Beaches Branch! The new library
opened with 5,000 hard bound books,
hundreds of paperbacks, LP records, 16mm
films, a 16mm projector and hangable artwork. A
Timex Sinclair 1000 computer could even be
checked out! Storytimes and special programs
for all ages were held in the first-floor meeting
space. Many memorable summer programs
were held on the upstairs deck including
puppet shows, theater and musical
performances.

Within 10 years, the tiny, upstairs library had
outgrown its space and opportunity once again
presented itself. In 1991 Twin Beaches Library
moved a bit south to Chesapeake Beach to the
upper level of Captain’s Quarters, with a

Board of Library Move Team

Trustees 2017-2024 e Carrie Willson,

e Doug Alves Executive Director
e Delores Brown ¢ Colleen Cano

Twin Beaches Staff

spectacular view of Fishing Creek. Library
business continued to bloom in a space which
was four times larger than the previous space.
The old card catalog was superseded by the
online catalog, 16mm films were replaced with
VHS tapes and LP records were no longer
circulated. Audiocassettes for books and music
were hot items.
After 33 years the time had come to move again,
a bit north, back to North Beach. The library once
again has more than quadrupled in size, this time
in an upstairs-downstairs library with spectacular
views of the Chesapeake Bay from the porch and
the terrace.
Enhanced services include more than 25 public
computers and laptops along with loanable
hotspots and Chromebooks. Technology tools will
abound for local artists, students and hobbyists
including a sound booth, a 3-D printer, a
laminator and a laser etcher, to name a few.
Customers of all ages will be entranced with all
the amenities of their new library.

-Joanie Kilmon, retired Branch Manager

Other Essential Library

Ron Crupi
Stewart Cumbo
Karen Eggert
Martha Grahame
Catherine Grasso
Rachel Jones
Kip At Lee
Jeffrey Lewis
Reneé Libertore
Carolyn McHugh
Wilson Parran

Shannon Gibbons
Melissa Gray
Sandy Hunting
Nicole Hurley
Beverly Izzi

Maria Jolley

Lisa Railey

Carrie Raines
Anneliese Trainer
Robyn Truslow

Melissa Gray, Branch  staff

Manager o T Staff

Sandy Hunting, Asst. o Maria Jolley,
Branch Manager Network Sup.
Denise Alexander o Emma Anderson
Stacy Allen o William Berrynhill
Sally Anderson o Samone Seeley
Shannon Gibbons * HR & Finance

Erin Gage o Paulita Gross
Nicole Hurley

Katie Kizzier

Heather Malcomson
Jennifer Miller
Gisele Mitima
Becky Murphy

Lisa Railey

Heather Thielker



